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8 March 2022 
 
 
Ms Kate Penney 
Director 
Data Economy Unit 
Consumer Data Right Division 
The Treasury 
Langton Crescent 
PARKES ACT 2600 
 
By email: eInvoicing@treasury.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Ms Penney, 
 
Supporting Business Adoption of eInvoicing 
 
The Corporate Tax Association (CTA) is the key representative body representing major 
companies in Australia on corporate tax issues advocating for a simple and efficient corporate 
tax system. Further information about the CTA can be found on our website at 
www.corptax.com.au.  A list of our 144 members can be found here. 
  
The CTA has had the opportunity to consider the submission1 prepared by the Business Council 
of Australia available on their website and supports their submission, particularly on the 
implementation timeframe.  It is consistent with CTA member views and our previous 
submission on options for mandatory eInvoicing adoption by business.  
 
Should you have any questions in relation to the above, please do not hesitate to contact me 
on 0408 028 196. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
Stephanie Caredes 
Senior Tax and Policy Adviser 
Corporate Tax Association 

 
1 https://www.bca.com.au/submission_on_business_einvoicing_right 

http://www.corptax.com.au/
https://corptax.com.au/member-companies/
https://www.bca.com.au/submission_on_business_einvoicing_right
https://treasury.gov.au/sites/default/files/2021-03/c2020-122716-cta.pdf
https://www.bca.com.au/submission_on_business_einvoicing_right

